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Utility Safety and Design Incorporated 
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Ollley, IL 62450 

(618) 392-5502

www.usdi.us

SUBJECT: Quotation for Polyethylene Pipe, Fittings and Other Materials 

The City of Salem, IL will receive quotations for polyethylene pipe and other materials. The 
sizes, wall thickness and specifications for each are called out on the specification sheets 
attached as EXH1BIT A. Quotes will be received until 2:00 p.m. on May 15, 2020. 

Prices will be quoted delivered to Salem, IL and invoiced to the City of Salem, IL. Prices 

should be listed per line item, as the City of Salem may, at their discretion, purchase items 

individually and not necessarily in a lump sum order. The quotation must be submitted in a 
sealed envelope addressed to City of Salem, 101 South Broadway, Salem, Illinois 62881 and 
must be plainly marked as the material quotation for 2020 Gas Line Improvement Project 

(FY21). The quotation may also be submitted by fax to the City of Salem at 618 / 548-5330. 

Pipe delivery shall be coordinated with the City of Salem. Freight shall be prepaid and allowed 
in accordance with the specifications of each. The loading of trucks will be in accordance with 
the specifications and unloading will be done one piece at a time using individual slings and 
mechanical equipment. Terms or any other special conditions must be clearly identified in the 
quotations. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Wendling at (618) 392-5502. 

UTILITY SAFETY & DESIGN, INC. 

Michael Wendling 
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